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7776 Lake Street 

River Forest, IL  60305 
Phone: 708-771-8282 

Fax: 708-771-8291 
 

 
May 19, 2023 

 
 
VIA E-MAIL TO  
s_lefko@hotmail.com 
 
Dear Mr. Lefko: 
 
On May 5, 2023, the School District received a second Freedom of Information Act request subsequent 
to your original March 31, 2023 request for records, as follows:   
 
REQUEST:  Please provide a copy of the final survey(s) administered at Roosevelt Middle School to 
students and teachers regarding block scheduling during the past 12 months. Please also include a copy 
of all survey results, all raw data and all communications including any mention of survey results or 
interpretation. Records can be provided digitally or in hard copy. 
 
RESPONSE:  See Attached 
 
As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records 
under the Freedom of Information Act.  Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant 
to my understanding of your FOIA request. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Edward J. Condon, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
 
 


